
TWO BEAUTICIANS ARE DOING THEIR BEST TO MAKE A COMMERCIAL FOR 
A LOCAL NEW JERSEY TV CHANNEL. 

MEGAN
Magic. 

DEBORAH
Beauty. 

MEGAN
Gorgeousness.

DEBORAH
Beauty. 

MEGAN
Come to Pretty as a Princess Beauty 
Parlour, for all your pretty as a 
Princess beauty needs. We’ve got 
waxing. 

DEBORAH
We’ve got massaging. 

MEGAN
We’ve got exfoliating. 

DEBORAH
We’ve got colonic irrigating. 

MEGAN
Everything you need to be a true 
Princess. Manicures. 

DEBORAH
Wart freezing. 

MEGAN
Eyelash tinting. 

DEBORAH
Anal Bleaching. 

MEGAN
Because you deserve to be treated 
like a Princess everyday.
Customers have called us:

DEBORAH
“Open until 6 on Fridays unless 
they close because they just feel 
like it.”



MEGAN
And

DEBORAH
“Just off the Jersey Turnpike.”

MEGAN
That’s the Pretty as a Princess 
Beauty Parlour. We’ve got a steamer 
to steam out blackheads from your 
forehead. 

DEBORAH
Tweezers to pull out unsightly nose 
hairs.

MEGAN
Do Princesses have unsightly nose 
hairs? No! No They Don’t! We’ve 
also got a chisel to scrub off dead 
foot skin, and this thing where we 
stick wicks in your ears and light 
them. It’s Chinese. 

DEBORAH
And the vibrating chair!

MEGAN
A throne fit for any Princess. So 
hop in your pumpkin chariot and 
come down to the Pretty as a 
Princess Beauty Parlour. Because no 
Prince Charming will ever love you 
unless you do something about your 
back hair. Seriously. It’s 
Disgusting And you can’t even see 
it. 
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